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SCUSD Urges Safe Halloween Fun 
for Boys and Ghouls…er…Girls 

District also seeks neighborhood help in protecting schools 

October 29, 2012 (Sacramento):  Sacramento City Unified School District officials are urging parents to 
follow common sense safety guidelines this Halloween (Wednesday, October 31) to ensure a fun, worry-
free holiday for students and families. 

͞tĞ�ǁĂŶƚ�ƚŽ�ƐĞĞ�every student in class on ThurƐĚĂǇ�ŵŽƌŶŝŶŐ�ƌĞĂĚǇ�ƚŽ�ůĞĂƌŶ͕͟�ƐĂŝĚ�^�h^��Sacramento 
Police Lt. Lisa Hinz, who heads SCUSD security services. ͞dŚĂƚ�ĐĂŶ�ŽŶůǇ�ŚĂƉƉĞŶ�ŝĨ�ĂĚƵůƚƐ�ŵĂŬĞ�ƐƵƌĞ�ƚŚĂƚ�
kids adhere to rules about safe walking, safe trick-or-treating and saĨĞ�ƐŶĂĐŬŝŶŐ͘͟ 

Lt. Hinz also asks neighbors who live near schools to watch out for vandals, arsonists and thieves who 
use the holiday as an excuse to be destructive. SCUSD serves 44,000 students on 79 campuses ʹ most of 
ƚŚĞŵ�ŝŶ�ƌĞƐŝĚĞŶƚŝĂů�ŶĞŝŐŚďŽƌŚŽŽĚƐ͘�͞dhe schools belong to all of us and we all need to be guardians of 
ƚŚĞƐĞ�ǀĂůƵĂďůĞ�ƉƵďůŝĐ�ƌĞƐŽƵƌĐĞƐ͕͟�she said. 

Here are a few helpful tips for a safe Halloween: 

 Kids should always be accompanied by a parent or responsible adult while trick-or-treating. 

 Only visit well-lit doorways and never enter a home or car. 

 Remain on well-lit streets and always use the sidewalk. 

 Never cut across yards or use alleys. 
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